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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

ALL HNU PROVIDERS 

OEC / HNU   

FEBRUARY 01, 2024  

SUBJECT: ADH BASIC FOOD SAFETY TRAINING IS NOW VIRTUAL 

The Arkansas Department of Health has created a virtual training module for the Basic Food Safety 
Training. The 2024 ADH Basic Food Safety Training will be conducted online via Google 
Classroom. You must create a Google account to be able to access the classroom.  

The Basic Food Safety Training is entirely virtual. The training will open at the start of each month. 
After opening, the training will stay open for 20-22 days and trainees must complete the Pre-test, all 
10 Modules and quizzes, and then complete the Post-test. All module quizzes and tests need to have 
a passing score of 70% to pass the training.  

To join the ADH Basic Food Safety Training, you must sign up at the following link: click here. 

For more information, please contact the Arkansas Department of Health: 

Khariana Hobbs 
Khariana.Hobbs@Arkansas.gov 

(501-690-3057)  

Evelyn Payne  
Evelyn.Payne@Arkansas.gov 

(501-661-2171) 

Sherri Woodus  
Sherri.Woodus@Arkansas.gov 

(501-661-2171) 

It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and easy 
reference. A copy is also available in the Resource Library under 2023 Mass Alerts. 
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